TELEPHONE 3-6117

C.WILLIAM EVELYN, JR.

PROFESSIONAL PETROLEUM ENGINEER AND CONSULTANT
3413 SOUTH POPLAR
TR ERERTR | O, (L
CASPER,WYOMING
August 14, 1959

Mr. M. L. Armstrong, Supervisor

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
District II

207 Carper Building

Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

I wish to thank you for your kind assistance to me upon my visit with
you in your office last week. 1 had hoped to get the enclosed "intent to drill"
into you earlier. Because of a delay in getting the location staked, Mr. Guy
Swartz of Roswell is mailing you direct the Form C-128 in triplicate, which
should have been attached to the enclosed Form C-101s. I will appreciate
your indulgence in deviating from the prescribed manner of filing the required
forms in this one instance in as much as the contracior has indicated that he
will probably be ready to spud the well the latter part of the coming week.

Yours very truly,
BLAIR STEELE, et al
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